
 

ZOGLO’S ANNOUNCES RESUMPTION OF TRADING 
 

 
Vancouver, BC – November 1, 2023: Zoglo’s Food Corp. (CSE: ZOG) 
(FSE: KX9) (“Zoglo’s” or the “Company”), is pleased to announce that the 
Company is scheduled to resume trading on the Canadian Securities 
Exchange (the “CSE”) on November 1, 2023.    
 
As first announced in a news release issued by the Company on June 5, 2023, 
the Company requested a trading halt due to changes in management. The 
Company has now implemented a new management team as follows: 

 
· Peeyush Varshney – Chief Executive Officer, Corporate Secretary and Director 
· Hari Varshney – Chief Financial Officer and Director 
· Mervyn Pinto - Director 

 
Pursuant to its news releases dated September 26, 2023 and October 27, 2023, the Company confirms that 
it has changed its auditor from SRCO Professional Corporation to DMCL LLP. 
 
The CSE has approved Zoglo’s resumption in trading effective November 1, 2023. 
 
About Zoglo's Food Corp.: 

Zoglo's Food Corp. is a publicly-traded company listed on the Canadian Securities Exchange under the 
ticker: ZOG and the Frankfurt Stock Exchange under the ticker: KX9. 
 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
 
Hari Varshney 
Chief Financial Officer and Director 
 
E: hari@varshneycapital.com 
T: (604) 684-2181 
 
The CSE does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
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